10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 24 December 1983
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I was very glad to visit Drumadd Barracks again during my
visit to Northern Ireland and I was impressed and encouraged by
the professionalism and morale of those whom I met there. To you
and Lieutenant Colonel Nicholson I send my thanks for the excellent
buffet lunch which you provided for us; and to all who serve under
you, and their families, I send my thanks for the marvellous work

they do and my best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.
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Lieutenant Colonel Alexander Beroys




